The Animation Workshop

Diploma

The Drawing Academy

We hereby confirm that

Cora McKenna

has participated in an intensive programme with focus on classical drawing. The course has given a basic
introduction to drawing, and has gone through the tools and skills that are useful for a professional artist and
craftsman.

The course was held from 3¢ of August to the 11" of December 2015

Sincerely,
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7
Gry Linde
Director of The Drawing Academy

VIA university College
The Animation Workshop * Kasernevej 5 * 8800 Viborg
TIf: +45 87 55 49 00 Fax: +45 875549 01 Email:TAW@via.dk www.animwork.dk



